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Meeting Minutes – 2/8/2018 
 

Commissioners present – ​Marci Caplis, Mary Dudek, Andrew McLachlan, and Joe 
Rogers 
  
Members of the public present – ​Mark Corner, Gordon Cranston 
  
Meeting was called to order at 7:00 pm.   

 
1. Mark Corner of 3 Chesterfield Road presented the commissioners with the 

paperwork required for a solar array project.  Mr. Cranston, an abutter, voiced his 
support for the project. The commissioners reviewed and discussed the mitigation 
plans required for the loss of open land and tree cover since the project lies within 
100-foot stream buffers.  The commissioners approved the plans as presented, and 
wrote up an order of conditions.  A motion was made to approve the project, and 
was agreed to by all. 

 
2. Review of and discussion of this year’s Annual Report.  It was accepted 

unanimously with some edits. 
 

3. Minutes of January 18, 2018 were reviewed and accepted. 
 

4. Three forest cutting plans were received. 
 

5. Next meeting is March 8, 2018. 
 

6. The meeting adjourned at 8:45. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Melinda McCall 
Secretary - Williamsburg Conservation Commission 
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